
March 25, 2020 

 

Due to the City’s response to the Governor’s Order, the original RFQ for on-call planning services is 

amended as follows: 

SUBMITTAL REQUIREMENTS 

Please submit (4) four copies of your Statement of Qualifications to: Barbara Kincaid, Community 

Development Director, City of Black Diamond, P.O. Box 599, Black Diamond, WA 98010 by April 9, 2020, 

no later than 4:30 PM.   April 3, 2020 no later than 5:00 PM. Electronic submittals or any submitted after 

the deadline will not be accepted. Submittals received after the deadline, will not be accepted.  

 


